“Knowing the dynamic growth and rapid expansion of southern Nevada, it is imperative that they are allotted the resources necessary to sustain their needs. It is crucial to take the precautionary steps in order to protect our environment while looking to invest in our community services. Air travel is an essential component to the economic health and growth of Mesquite and surrounding areas. I am pleased these funds have been made available,” said Heller.  
